
From: Sunset Advisory Commission
To: Trisha Linebarger
Subject: FW: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 8:45:05 AM

From: sunset@sunset.texas.gov [mailto:sunset@sunset.texas.gov] On Behalf Of Texas Sunset Commission
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 12:09 PM
To: Sunset Advisory Commission <Sunset@sunset.texas.gov>
Subject: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)

Agency: TEXAS ANIMAL HEALTH COMMISSION

First Name: Mary

Last Name: Canter

Title:

Organization you are affiliated with: \

Email: 

City: Kerrville

State: Texas

Your Comments About the Staff Report, Including Recommendations Supported or
Opposed: I am asking that you PLEASE keep the breeder's licensing program going.  Puppy Mills are horrible
places and the conditions of the animals kept in uncleaned cages all their lives, never receiving veterinary care, just
used as tools to make money are cruelty to animals.  The License Breeder's Program is all that keeps these mills
from our state.  I wish puppy mills could be outlawed across the entire nation as they serve no good purpose.  We
have more animals alive now than homes can be found.  Adding more animals just so they can be sold in pet stores
to unsuspecting people who think they are getting a healthy pet is totally wrong.  Please keep this program going. 
PLEASE!

Any Alternative or New Recommendations on This Agency: The only alternative would be to outlaw puppy mills in
our state which I would support 100%

My Comment Will Be Made Public: I agree
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